
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, October 2, 2025 4:44 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Please allow this letter to serve as opposition to proposed increases in residential service
distribution and billing rates. The economic landscape has become increasingly challenging
for younger generations to own or rent a home, whether they are starting a family or pursuing
homeownership independently. It is imperative that we do not make it even more difficult for
these individuals to achieve their goals. Increasing rates and necessary living costs is a
decision that contributes to the broader problem we face. We urge you to consider the plight of
hardworking individuals striving to make a living and to exercise humility in your decision-
making. Let us reward those who are hardworking, rather than penalizing them by making
independent living unaffordable. Thank you.

Name: Cassidy Turner

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




